REP 91-15

MEMORANDUM

TO: City Council ,
g S ey
FROM: Water & Light Advisory Board (+<+= 4 <7 ]
y ,_
DATE: August 17, 2015 ’

SUBJECT: 2014 Report to the People and Council

As part of the Water & Light Advisory Board’s chartered duties, the board shall report at least
annually its findings and recommendations to the people and to the council. At the May 4, 2015
City Council meeting the Water & Light Advisory Board submitted its annual report to City
Council (REP 53-15).

The report included with this memo has been subsequently drafted by board member Tom
O’Connor and approved by the board to be sent to the City Council as an additional report.



Water & Light Advisory Board

2014 Report to the People and Council



2014 Report to the People and Council

As an advisory board, we continuously strive to understand the
complexities of modern water and electric utilities.

We hope that our efforts will help us to communicate our thoughts
and findings clearly and effectively, and we hope that we can provide
council and the people of Columbia with additional insights into and
ways of thinking about our shared public utility.

We also attempt to present the perspective of regular citizens. As
such, we are not only concerned with financial issues, but also with
the social, environmental, and moral implications of our operations.

The following slides are a few observations from our perspective—
including where our energy comes from, how we charge ourselves
for it,and where our money goes.

This is by no means complete, nor is it a particular recommendation
or call to action.

Our hope is that this helps provide a big-picture overview of our
operation, while introducing something new and beneficial to an
ongoing, productive discussion of how we own and operate the
critical infrastructure that we all share.



























